
Disclosure:  Voter Registration 

September 30, 2023 

Dear Enrolled Student and/or Staff Member, 

Evergreen Beauty College (referenced from this point as "the College") is required to inform students 
and staff member on how to register to vote.      

Students may visit their local post office to obtain a Voter Registration form and necessary requirements 
outlined by their state or for a downloadable version of the form visit the U.S. Election Assistance 
Commission at https://www.eac.gov/voters/register-and-vote-in-your-state/.  State voter registration 
information is also available at:  http://www.sos.wa.gov/elections/myvote/olvr.html  

The Washington State Voter Registration Form can also be downloaded printed at the following link:  
https://www.sos.wa.gov/elections/print-voter-registration-forms.aspx  

If you should have any questions, or need assistance, please reach out me at 
director@evergreenbeauty.edu or by phone, (425) 531-7092.   

Sincerely, 

Frank Trieu 
Director of Compliance 
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